
        
 
 
August 23, 2021 
 
Dear Families, 
 
What a wonderful first week of school we have had!  Here’s to a 
sensational second week! 

 
I look forward to meeting with you this Wednesday, August 25th at Back-
to-School Night, from 6:00 -7:00 PM. I will review my program, schedule, 
special events and supplies.  Please wait before purchasing any item 
EXCEPT: 
 *Backpack - This should come to school daily. 

*Water bottle – With the warm weather I encourage you to send 
a water bottle with your child.  Any disposable water bottles 
without names will be recycled. 
Please be sure that your child’s name is on all items. 

 
 
We are continuing with the song, Time To Sing.  Our poem this week for 
our anthologies is Pledge To The Flag.  In our math workshop we are 
working on shapes.  The children will be introduced to ST Math.  In our 
Writer’s Workshop we are working on finishing up our self-portraits, as 
well as beginning two new signs for our class. 
 
Here’s to a wonderful week!  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact me, either in person, by phone, or e-
mail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Danan McNamara 
danan.mcnamara@cardiffschools.com 
(760) 632-5892 ext. 205        
     

 
 

 
 


